Cover Sheet for Wedding Planning

Liturgy plans are due NO LATER THAN 3 weeks before the wedding;
these include the Liturgy Planning sheet, the Wedding Coordinator sheet
and, if you will be using Pew candles, the Pew Candle rental sheet along
with a $50.00 check for the Pew candle rental.

Please return the completed forms to Mary Ruhland, Worship Assistant
at St. Odilia 651-415-3338. Email: ruhland@stodilia.org

Contact Ryan Chimzar, the music director, 3 months before your
wedding. Ryan’s phone number is: 651-415-3346 and his email is
rvan.chimzar(@stodilia.org

If you are planning to use a USB drive/PowerPoint presentation before
your ceremony, please have a USB drive with the pictures on it to

Mary Ruhland, Worship assistant at St. Odilia, no later than two weeks
before the wedding.

Contact Georgie Saumweber, Marriage Preparation Coordinator, in the
Parish office to obtain a reduced Educator’s Fee Form for the marriage
license application. Georgie’s contact information is: 651-415-3322.
Email: georgie.saumweber@stodilia.org

Please note: it is the couples’ responsibility to obtain the marriage
license from the State of MN. Please keep in mind that there is a 5 day
waiting period to obtain the license, please plan well ahead!!!

No license = no wedding!
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